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NATIVITY – A CHRISTMAS TAIL 

The children and staff got to show 

off all their hard work this week in 

their nativity performances.  The 

children entertained us with their 

wonderful singing, dancing and 

acting skills.  This has really got us 

in the Christmas spirit!  A very big 

well done to the children and my thanks to staff for all the hard 

work putting this together.  Thank you also to parents for coming 

along and for providing the wonderful costumes! 

 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 19th DECEMBER 

A reminder that on our panto day the 

children will be able to wear a Christmas 

jumper.  This will just replace their school 

jumper and school uniform worn as 

usual underneath. 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT REP MEETING 

Thank you to those reps able to 

attend the meeting this week.  

We had a very positive discussion 

and the minutes were sent on for 

the reps to share with classes.  

This is a very useful way to find 

out what is going well and 

anything that might be causing 

issues for classes. 
 

 

 

 

                   
 

WALK TO SCHOOL  

LEADERBOARD 

 

1st -   APPLE TREE 

2nd -   MAPLE TREE 

3rd   -   OAK TREE 

 

CLASS CERTIFICATES  

APPLE – Millie & Jos 

BIRCH – Aria & Jaxon 

MAPLE – Sam  & Chloe 

ELM – Oscar P & Nicole 

LAUREL – Frankie & Jack S 

OAK – Kayden & Charlie 

 

 

JIM BEAR AWARDS 

MAPLE: Charlie 

LAUREL: Oliver 

 

               
               

 



 

 
 

 

 
A massive thank you for all of those that attended the Christmas 

Bazaar.  As always, a great turn out and a much loved event by the 

children!  A big thank you to the local businesses who donated raffle 

prizes.  We are so pleased to confirm that this event raised an eye 

watering £1,600.00!!  This money replenishes the PTFA funds and allows 

us to continue to fund activities and events to enhance the children's 

learning experience.   We hope by now you have all seen the email 

with the bonus raffle being drawn on the Monday 18th December.   The 

chance to win an signed Emile Smith Rowe Arsenal shirt (medium).  To 

be in with a chance of winning this amazing shirt please purchase a 

ticket from the school, office.  It is £2 a ticket with all proceeds going to 

the PTFA.  Finally, by the time this Flyer is issued, the annually donated 

Christmas Tree from the PTFA should be pride of place in the top 

playground.  We hope you all enjoy! 

 

THE 2 JOHNS ONLINE SAFETY SESSION – SUNDAY 10 DECEMBER 7PM  

The 2 Johns are running a session on 

Sunday evening (10 December) at 

7pm to launch the ESCB online safety 

week. The virtual session and Q&A will 

be hosted on Zoom and also The 2 

Johns Facebook page. This will be 

followed by a week of online safety 

messages and advice on the ESCB 

social media accounts. Find out more 

about the campaign.  

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please get in contact with us if you have any questions or queries that 

can’t be addressed through Tapestry.  For general questions use the 

admin@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk .  Any SEN enquiries should be sent to 

senco@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk . For anything confidential please email 

directly to the head using the head@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk  

  

 

 

ATTENDANCE  
      

 

This week Bruno will be going to 

ELM TREE well done! Their 

attendance was 93.9%!! 

Weekly average for attendance 

this week was 93.9%.    

******************************* 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:- 

13/12/23: Choir to sing at Bings Hall 

14/12/23: Choir to sing at 

Abbeyfields 

18/12/23: Carol Concert at Felsted 

  Church – 2.00pm 

19/12/23: Whole School Panto 

19/12/23: Christmas Jumper Day 

20/12/23: Last Day of Term 

 

4/1/24: Children return to school 

 

 

     PTFA CORNER 

 

Wishing everyone a restful weekend from Mrs Collins and all the staff at 

Felsted Primary School  
 

                                                                                    

 

  

 

 

    

Please click on the link to access the survey where you can choose clubs for the SpringTerm. 

We cannot guarantee your child will get a place but there are lots to choose from so feel 

free to select as many as you like and we will do our best to accommodate your choices. 

The survey closes next Wednesday at 12 midday. You can find the link here  Teacher Clubs 

Super Star Sport are also going to be providing sports clubs after school Mon-Thurs.  We will 

be having an assembly with someone from the company to tell the children about it next 

week. You can have a look at what is on offer and book here:   SuperStarSportClubs 
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